Mental Health The International Source Of The Best Available Evidence For Mental Health Care
Yeah, reviewing a ebook Mental Health The International Source Of The Best Available Evidence For Mental Health Care could ensue your near connections listings. This is just one of the solutions for you to be successful. As understood,
triumph does not suggest that you have fantastic points.
Comprehending as skillfully as settlement even more than extra will pay for each success. adjacent to, the proclamation as competently as perception of this Mental Health The International Source Of The Best Available Evidence For Mental
Health Care can be taken as competently as picked to act.

Global Mental Health Vikram Patel 2013-11 This is the definitive textbook on global mental health, an emerging priority
discipline within global health, which places priority on improving mental health and achieving equity in mental health
for all people worldwide.
Understanding the Stigma of Mental Illness Julio Arboleda-Flórez 2008-09-15 Many mentally ill people are the victims of
stigma, which leads to additional suffering and humiliation. Negative stereotypes and prejudicial attitudes against
them are often reinforced by their media representation as unpredictable, violent and dangerous. Hence the importance
of the study of stigma as an explanatory construct of much that transpires in the management of the mentally ill in our
societies. This book describes the experience of stigmatization at the level of the individual, and seeks to measure
stigma and discrimination from the following perspectives: Self imposed stigma due to shame, guilt and low self esteem;
Socially imposed stigma due to social stereotyping and prejudice; and Structurally imposed stigma, caused by policies,
practices, and laws that discriminate against the mentally ill. This book briefly describes programmes that aim to
reduce such stigma then looks at ways to evaluate their effectiveness. It is the first book to focus on evaluation and
research methodologies in stigma and mental health. It also: presents new interventions to reduce stigma describes the
various international programmes which help reduce stigma discusses the use of the internet as an international tool to
promote awareness of stigma in mental health Understanding the Stigma of Mental Illness is essential reading for
clinicians and researchers who wish to apply or develop stigma reduction programmes. It is also a valuable addition to
the libraries of political analysts, policy makers, clinicians, researchers, and all those interested in how to
approach and measure this distressing social phenomenon.
The European Union in International Organisations and Global Governance Christine Kaddous 2015-09-24 The European Union
is a key participant in international organisations with its involvement taking different forms, ranging from full
membership to mere observer. Moreover, there is also not only one status of observer, but different ones depending on
the constituent charters of the organisations. This book provides a comprehensive overview of the participation of the
EU in five international organisations: the UN, the ILO, the WTO, the WHO and the WIPO. It identifies its role and
influence in diverse areas of global governance, such as foreign policy, peace, human rights, social rights, trade,
health and intellectual property. EU and international experts, diplomats and scholars have contributed to this book to
give an overview of the different aspects linked to the participation of the EU in these organisations and to the
coordination that takes place internally with its Member States. They also examine the EU's actual influence in the
various areas and its contribution to global governance. The combination of these two dimensions allows the work to
identify the strengths and weaknesses of the participation of the EU in these five international organisations. The
book provides valuable insights for scholars, policymakers and is useful for representatives of other international
organisations and civil society actors.
The State of the World's Children 2003 2002
21st Century Global Mental Health Eliot Sorel 2013 21st Century Global Mental Health is a textbook for graduate public
health students, educators, and practitioners in low-, middle- and high-income countries (LAMIC, HIC). This volume
addresses populations global mental health, progress made to date and challenges remaining, in context, along with
public health and primary care; focuses on the incre
Global Mental Health Sabine Bährer-Kohler 2017-10-06 This international survey defines mental health as a basic human
right, and tracks the emergence of mental health prevention and promotion as a global priority. Locating mental illness
within a cycle of negative causes and effects affecting human quality of life, the editors identify modern policy
barriers to promotion/prevention initiatives, particularly the favoring of the biomedical health model by major
stakeholders. The book’s selection of successful programs from diverse countries displays a lifespan approach,
emphasizing the centrality of interdisciplinary educational settings in providing primary and secondary prevention and
promotion interventions, and the ongoing fight against missing financial investigations, discrimination and stigma.
Together, these papers make a forceful argument for rights- based responses to worldwide mental health needs as part of
the commitment toward global human rights and long-term development goals. Included in the coverage: · Mental health
priorities around the world. · Social determinants of mental health. · Mental health and stigma: aspects of anti-stigma
interventions. · Promoting social and emotional wellbeing and responding to mental health problems in schools. · The
promotion and delivery of mental health services in primary care settings. · Economic evaluation of mental health
promotion and mental illness prevention. Bringing to the fore public health concerns that are too often marginalized,
Global Mental Health is necessary reading for health professionals, health and clinical psychologists, psychiatrists,
medical sociologists, and policymakers.
Essentials of Global Mental Health Samuel O. Okpaku 2014-02-27 Defines an approach to mental healthcare focused on
achieving international equity in coverage, options and outcomes.
International Public Health Michael H. Merson 2005 Public Health
Mental Well-Being Corey L.M. Keyes 2014-12-14 This book provides a new generation of research in which scholars are
investigating mental health and human development as not merely the absence of illness or dysfunction, but also the
presence of subjective well-being. Subjective well-being is a fundamental facet of the quality of life. The quality of
an individual’s life can be assessed externally and objectively or internally and subjectively. From an objective
standpoint, other people measure and judge another’s life according to criteria such as wealth or income, educational
attainment, occupational prestige, and health status or longevity. Nations, communities, or individuals who are
wealthier, have more education, and live longer are considered to have higher quality of life or personal well-being.
The subjective standpoint emerged during the 1950s as an important alternative to the objective approach to measuring
individual’s well-being. Subjectively, individuals evaluate their own lives as evaluations made, in theory, after
reviewing, summing, and weighing the substance of their lives in social context. Research has clearly shown that
measures of subjective well-being, which are conceptualized as indicators of mental health (or ‘mental well-being’),
are factorially distinct from but correlated with measures of symptoms of common mental disorders such as depression.
Despite countless proclamations that health is not merely the absence of illness, there had been little or no empirical
research to verify this assumption. Research now supports the hypothesis that health is not merely the absence of
illness, it is also the presence of higher levels of subjective well-being. In turn, there is growing recognition of
the personal and social utility of subjective well-being, both higher levels of hedonic and eudaimonic wellbeing.
Increased subjective well-being has been linked with higher personal and social ‘goods’: higher business profits, more
worker productivity, greater employee retention; increased protection against mortality; increased protection against
the onset and increase of physical disability with aging; improved cognitive and immune system functioning; and
increased levels of social capital such as civic responsibility, generativity, community involvement and volunteering.
This edited volume brings together for the first time the growing scientific literature on positive mental health that
is now being conducted in many countries other than the USA and provides students and scholars with an invaluable
source for teaching and for generating new ideas for furthering this important line of research.
Art Therapy in Mental Health 1981
Economic Change, Physical Illness, Mental Illness, and Social Deviance 1984
Mental Disorder in Canada John Cairney 2010-06-01 Canada has long been recognized as a leader in the field of
psychiatric epidemiology, the study of the factors affecting mental health in populations. However, there has never
been a book dedicated to the study of mental disorder at a population level in Canada. This collection of essays by
leading scholars in the discipline uses data from the country's first national survey of mental disorder, the Canadian
Community Health Survey of 2005, to fill that gap. Mental Disorder in Canada explores the history of psychiatric
epidemiology, evaluates methodological issues, and analyzes the prevalence of several significant mental disorders in
the population. The collection also includes essays on stigma, mental disorder and the criminal justice system, and
mental health among women, children, workers, and other demographic groups. Focusing specifically on Canadian
scholarship, yet wide-reaching in scope, Mental Disorder in Canada is an important contribution to the dissemination
and advancement of knowledge on psychiatric epidemiology.
The SAGE Handbook of Mental Health and Illness David Pilgrim 2011 This title integrates the conceptual, empirical and
evidence-based threads of mental health as an area of study, research and practice. It approaches mental health from
two perspectives - firstly as a positive state of well-being and secondly as psychological difference or abnormality in
its social context.
Psychologists' Desk Reference Gerald P. Koocher 2005 A thorough update of the highly successful first edition, this
volume includes 58 entirely new chapters and a companion CD featuring hot links, graphics, PowerPoint presentations,
primary sources, and much more.
Mental Health Public Policy in Global Context Timothy Philip Fadgen 2020-09-16 This book explores the development of
mental health systems in the Pacific Island Countries (PICs) of Samoa and Tonga through an examination of several
policy transfer events from the colonial to the contemporary. Beginning in the 1990s, mental health became an area of
global policy concern as reflected in concerted international organisation and bilateral aid and development agendas,
most notably those of the World Bank, World Health Organization, and the governments of Australia and New Zealand. This
book highlights how Tonga and Samoa both reformed their respective mental health systems during these years, after
relatively long periods of stagnation. Using recent scholarship concerning public policy transfer, this book explains
these policy outcomes and expands it to include consideration of the historical institutional dimensions evidenced by
contemporary mental health systems. This book considers three distinct levels of policy implicated in mental health
system transfer processes from developed to developing nations: colonial authority and influence; decolonisation
processes; and the global development agenda surrounding health systems. In the process, the author argues that there
are in fact three levels of policy change that must be accounted for in examining contemporary policy change. These
policy levels include formal policy transfers, which tend to be prescriptive, involving professional problem
construction and the designation of appropriate state apparatus for curative or custodial care provision; quasi-formal
transfers, which tend to be aspirational and involve policy instruments developed through collaborative, participatory
processes; and informal transfers that tend to be normative and include practices by professional actors in delivering
service merged with traditional cultural beliefs as to disease aetiology as well as reflecting a deep understanding of
the cultural context within which the services will be delivered. This book argues that a renewed focus on the
importance of public policy and government institutional capacity is necessary to ensure human rights and justice are
secured.
Forensic Mental Health Assessment Kirk Heilbrun 2014-06-09 Forensic mental health assessment (FMHA) continues to
develop and expand as a specialization. Since the publication of the First Edition of Forensic Mental Health
Assessment: A Casebook over a decade ago, there have been a number of significant changes in the applicable law,
ethics, science, and practice that have shaped the conceptual and empirical underpinnings of FMHA. The Second Edition
of Forensic Mental Health Assessment is thoroughly updated in light of the developments and changes in the field, while
still keeping the unique structure of presenting cases, detailed reports, and specific teaching points on a wide range
of topics. Unlike anything else in the literature, it provides genuine (although disguised) case material, so trainees
as well as legal and mental health professionals can review how high-quality forensic evaluation reports are written;
it features contributions from leading experts in forensic psychology and psychiatry, providing samples of work in
their particular areas of specialization; and it discusses case material in the larger context of broad foundational
principles and specific teaching points, making it a valuable resource for teaching, training, and continuing
education. Now featuring 50 real-world cases, this new edition covers topics including criminal responsibility, sexual
offending risk evaluation, federal sentencing, capital sentencing, capacity to consent to treatment, personal injury,
harassment and discrimination, guardianship, juvenile commitment, transfer and decertification, response style, expert
testimony, evaluations in a military context, and many more. It will be invaluable for anyone involved in assessments
for the courts, including psychologists, psychiatrists, social workers, and attorneys, as well as for FMHA courses.
Mental Health Atlas 2017 World Health Organization 2018-08-09 Collects together data compiled from 177 World Health
Organization Member States/Countries on mental health care. Coverage includes policies, plans and laws for mental
health, human and financial resources available, what types of facilities providing care, and mental health programmes
for prevention and promotion.
Mental Testing in Clinical Practice Moyra Williams 2013-10-22 Mental Testing in Clinical Practice focuses on the
measurement of mental activities in sickness. The book first offers information on intelligence and personality. Topics
include conditions and factors affecting intelligence, clinical uses of intelligence testing, measurement of
intelligence, intellectual deterioration, factors determining and influencing personality, and conditions causing
breakdown. The manuscript then surveys speech and language and memory and learning, including conditions and factors
influencing speech, measurement of language, nature of memory, disorders of speech, measurement of memory in clinical
practice, and tests for the measurement of memory. The publication takes a look at perception and orientation and the
future of clinical psychology. Discussions focus on factors affecting perception and orientation and assessment of
orientation. The book is a reliable source of data for readers interested in the process of mental testing in clinical
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practice.
Textbook of Global Mental Health: Trauma and Recovery, A Companion Guide for Field and Clinical Care of Traumatized
People Worldwide Richard F. Mollica 2011
Global Member Care Volume 2: Kelly O'Donnell 2013-11-01 Global Member Care: Crossing Sectors for Serving Humanity, the
latest book from the O’Donnells, is part of an ongoing effort to help a diversity of colleagues keep current with a
globalizing world and the global field of member care. This second volume in the Global Member Care series encourages
readers to connect and contribute to various international sectors on behalf of mission/aid workers and humanity. The
book’s 35 chapters include a wealth of practical resources: guidelines, codes, resolutions, perspectives, principles,
case examples, videos links, human rights instruments, and more. Get ready to venture into the heart of global issues
and opportunities—from the trenches to the towers and everything in between!
Public Mental Health William W. Eaton 2012-06-28 Mental disorders are among the most prevalent sources of disease
burden in the world. Increasing recognition of this burden has led to an explosion of scientific research as well as
widespread public attention. Understanding causes and consequences of mental health and mental disorders from the
perspective of public health involves unique methods and concepts from many disciplines, including population-based
surveys in a life course framework. Prevention and control of mental disorders involves design and execution of
intervention trials to prevent disorder in individuals who are currently healthy, and to minimize future consequences
for those with current disorder or a history of disorder. Interventions of this type are important because good mental
health protects against onset of a variety of mental disorders, as well as being a valued outcome in itself. The
complexity of the brain and its relationship to social life requires concepts, methods, and syntheses that are new for
epidemiology and public health. Public Mental Health provides a comprehensive introduction and reference for the public
health approach to mental and behavioral disorders, and to promotion of mental health. The volume's chapter authors and
coauthors are drawn from the internationally renowned faculty of the Department of Mental Health of the Johns Hopkins
Bloomberg School of Public Health, a department uniquely positioned to create this important resource for researchers,
students, and public health practitioners. The volume explicates the latest methodologies for studying the occurrence
of mental disorders in populations and provides estimates of burden, cultural differences, natural history, and
disparities between population subgroups. It includes reviews of genes as sources of risk for mental disorders, the
occurrence of stresses and their timing over the life span, and crises and disasters as sources of risk. The book
includes chapters on the structure and functioning of the mental health service system in the United States, and around
the world, and a comprehensive review of population-based strategies of intervention to lower risk. A final chapter
lays out a path for the evolution of public mental health in the future.
Mental Health 2001
Forensic Mental Health Jerrod Brown 2018-01-16 Forensic Mental Health: A Source Guide for Professionals is an
innovative, yet practical new textbook that addresses the nexus of mental health and legal systems. Specifically,
forensic mental health can be defined as the utilization of psychological strategies and techniques (e.g., diagnosis
and treatment) to assist criminal justice-involved clients with mental health issues. These clients benefit from mental
health care at all points in the criminal justice system, including prior to prosecution, during trial, and after
adjudication. In these settings, mental health care can encompass everything from assessment and treatment services to
casework management and collaboration with stakeholders. Such services are provided by a diverse group of professionals
from different vocational and academic backgrounds (e.g., psychiatrists, psychologists, nurses, social workers,
counselors, and others). The importance of forensic mental health services is highlighted by the fact that criminal
justice-involved clients with mental health issues are disproportionately likely, relative to the general population,
to be re-arrested, re-incarcerated, and victimized by others. Necessitated by the rapid development of the field, this
practitioner-oriented textbook adopts a multidisciplinary perspective on several timely, prominent, and often
overlooked issues in the field of forensic mental health. This textbook features 20 standalone chapters written by a
diverse collection of authors drawn from a wide variety of disciplines. Topics covered include but are not limited to
the role of mental illness in criminal behavior, special populations and neurobehavioral disorders, memory-related
disturbances, competency to stand trial, and re-entry into the community. Although extensively referenced, each chapter
is written in an engaging and easy-to-follow manner that is appropriate for undergraduate students, graduate students,
and established professionals alike. As such, Forensic Mental Health: A Source Guide for Professionals serves as an
incomparable tool for those learning about how to assist current or future clients. The value of Forensic Mental
Health: A Source Guide for Professionals is based in its ability to serve a wide variety of roles for different people.
First, the textbook can serve as a great introduction to forensic mental health for students considering a career in
this field. This could include students from criminal justice, psychology, and human service programs. Second, the
textbook has the potential to provide additional professional seasoning or training for professionals already working
in the field, but who may be unfamiliar with some topics such as legal concepts (e.g., competency to stand trial).
Third, the textbook can simply be an essential resource for experienced legal professionals, clinicians, or others who
might need a refresher on a given topic. Fourth, this textbook could be valuable to professionals and organizations
that are collaborating with forensic mental health professionals in an effort to serve criminal justice-involved
clients. In light of this versatility, Forensic Mental Health: A Source Guide for Professionals is a valuable addition
to any library.
Global Excellence in Public Mental Health: Asia and Australasia Liye Zou 2022-11-25
Mental Illness, Discrimination and the Law Felicity Callard 2012-03-30 This book describes clearly how legislation can
be used to advance the rights and entitlements of people with mental health problems. Straightforward and practical, it
provides useful information on how to address disabilities so these people may enjoy full citizenship. It presents the
key issues succinctly and illustrates these with legislative examples from around the world. This book documents the
role that law can play, at all levels, in combating such discrimination and abuse.
Mental Health Economics Denise Razzouk 2017-08-26 The main objective of this work is to provide a book with high
quality content that becomes a reference and support for graduate course (Mental Health, Public Health and
Epidemiology) and for research in the domain of health economics applied to mental health. Also this book might be
useful for policymakers on formulating mental health policies. Key messages of this book are based on: a) mental
illness represent a huge cost for society and for health care; b) health economics applied to mental health could help
in the optimization of resource allocation for mental health care and for better decision making in terms of balancing
costs and benefits; c) interventions and treatment should be also chosen in general medical practice and in public
decision-policy according to cost-effectiveness, burden of disease and equity principles; d) quality of care is related
with better outcomes, higher quality of life for clients, and with lower costs for society and health system (best
value for money); e) it is possible to decrease the burden of mental disorders with cost-effective treatments. The book
is divided in four main topics: 1. Introduction to Health Economics applied to Mental Health – this section is an
overview of basic principles, concepts and methods used in Economics and Health Economics to enable students to make
critical appraisal of Health Economics texts and also to design research studies in this topic. 2. Health Economics
applied to the evaluation of quality and costs of Mental Health Services – this section presents results of Brazilian
studies on the costs of mental health care (hospital, outpatient care, residential care, informal care), methods on the
measurement of costs and it discusses issues related with public policies decisions and quality of mental health car in
the low and middle income countries context. There is also an overview of quality indicators of mental health care and
instruments to evaluate mental health services and costs.3. Health Economics applied to evaluate treatment of mental
disorders - This section presents a review of cost-effectiveness of pharmacological treatments and other interventions
applied for treating the most burdensome mental disorders such as depressive and anxiety disorders, bipolar disorders,
psychosis, alcohol and drug disorders, dementia, and hyper attention deficit disorders. 4. Health Economics, burden and
indirect costs of mental disorders - This section highlights the social and economic burden caused by mental illness
under societal perspective focusing on stigma, unemployment, indirect costs in the workplace (absenteeism and
presenteeism), the relationship between poverty and mental disorders, global health and social determinants of mental
health and on the costs of mental disorders (depression, anxiety, psychosis, alcohol and drug disorders). We present
some instruments to measure indirect costs of mental disorders.
Clinical Evidence Mental Health 2002 This pocket book is designed to make clinical evidence easily accessible to mental
health practitioners, general practitioners and students. Topics covered include: Alzheimer's disease; bulimia nervosa;
depressive disorders; panic disorder; and schizophrenia.
The Social Determinants of Mental Health Michael T. Compton 2015-04-01 The Social Determinants of Mental Health aims to
fill the gap that exists in the psychiatric, scholarly, and policy-related literature on the social determinants of
mental health: those factors stemming from where we learn, play, live, work, and age that impact our overall mental
health and well-being. The editors and an impressive roster of chapter authors from diverse scholarly backgrounds
provide detailed information on topics such as discrimination and social exclusion; adverse early life experiences;
poor education; unemployment, underemployment, and job insecurity; income inequality, poverty, and neighborhood
deprivation; food insecurity; poor housing quality and housing instability; adverse features of the built environment;
and poor access to mental health care. This thought-provoking book offers many beneficial features for clinicians and
public health professionals: Clinical vignettes are included, designed to make the content accessible to readers who
are primarily clinicians and also to demonstrate the practical, individual-level applicability of the subject matter
for those who typically work at the public health, population, and/or policy level. Policy implications are discussed
throughout, designed to make the content accessible to readers who work primarily at the public health or population
level and also to demonstrate the policy relevance of the subject matter for those who typically work at the clinical
level. All chapters include five to six key points that focus on the most important content, helping to both prepare
the reader with a brief overview of the chapter's main points and reinforce the "take-away" messages afterward. In
addition to the main body of the book, which focuses on selected individual social determinants of mental health, the
volume includes an in-depth overview that summarizes the editors' and their colleagues' conceptualization, as well as a
final chapter coauthored by Dr. David Satcher, 16th Surgeon General of the United States, that serves as a "Call to
Action," offering specific actions that can be taken by both clinicians and policymakers to address the social
determinants of mental health. The editors have succeeded in the difficult task of balancing the
individual/clinical/patient perspective and the population/public health/community point of view, while underscoring
the need for both groups to work in a unified way to address the inequities in twenty-first century America. The Social
Determinants of Mental Health gives readers the tools to understand and act to improve mental health and reduce risk
for mental illnesses for individuals and communities. Students preparing for the Medical College Admission Test (MCAT)
will also benefit from this book, as the MCAT in 2015 will test applicants' knowledge of social determinants of health.
The social determinants of mental health are not distinct from the social determinants of physical health, although
they deserve special emphasis given the prevalence and burden of poor mental health.
The Sociology of Mental Health and Illness Allen Furr 2022-06-27 The Sociology of Mental Health and Illness explains
sociology’s key contributions to our understanding of mental health, and serves as a strong counterpoint to the medical
approach to the subject. Using both micro and macro-level theories, particularly social constructionism, the text shows
the subjective nature of mental illness and systems of diagnosis and treatment. It also emphasizes how social
conditions and relationships create life pathways toward mental health and psychological struggles, and uses the
concept of "patient career" to describe how individuals interact with mental health professionals. In addition, the
text explores the connections between mental health and social problems such as terrorism, substance abuse, criminal
violence, suicide, and domestic violence.
Consultation Skills for Mental Health Professionals Richard W. Sears 2012-06-26 Consultation interventions are an
increasingly popular alternative to clinical practice, allowing the practitioner to interact with and affect many
different individuals and organizations. This type of work challenges mental health professionals, drawing on all the
skills and resources they may possess, yet also offers some of the greatest rewards and opportunities for service.
Filled with numerous case examples and checklists, Consultation Skills for Mental Health Professionals contains a
wealth of information on this important area of practice. It provides a comprehensive source for working with a diverse
clientele in a variety of settings, discussing both traditional mental health consultation models and the fast-growing
field of organizational consulting. The guide is divided into four parts: Individual-Level Consulting Issues takes up
individual career assessment and counseling, along with how organizational contexts affect individual jobs; leadership,
management, and supervision; executive assessment, selection, interviewing, and development; and executive coaching.
Consulting to Small Systems discusses working with teams and groups; planning and conducting training and teambuilding;
diversity in the workplace and in consultation. Consulting to Large Systems covers how to work with large
organizations, including organizational structure, terms, culture, and concepts, as well as processes such as change
and resistance; how to assess organizations, and the characteristics of healthy and dysfunctional workplaces; and
issues involved in organizational intervention. Special Consulting Topics include issues such as the practical aspects
of running a consulting practice; the skills required for successful clinical consultation; consultation services for
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special populations; and crisis consultation, including critical incident stress management, psychological first aid,
disaster recovery, media communication, and school crisis response.
Cultural Sociology of Mental Illness Andrew Scull 2013-12-20 Cultural Sociology of Mental Illness: An A to Z Guide
looks at recent reports that suggest an astonishing rise in mental illness and considers such questions as: Are there
truly more mentally ill people now or are there just more people being diagnosed and treated? What are the roles of
economics and the pharmacological industry in this controversy? At the core of what is going on with mental illness in
America and around the world, the editors suggest, is cultural sociology: How differing cultures treat mental illness
and, in turn, how mental health patients are affected by the culture. In this illuminating multidisciplinary reference,
expert scholars explore the culture of mental illness from the non-clinical perspectives of sociology, history,
psychology, epidemiology, economics, public health policy, and finally, the mental health patients themselves. Key
themes include Cultural Comparisons of Mental Health Disorders; Cultural Sociology of Mental Illness Around the World;
Economics; Epidemiology; Mental Health Practitioners; Non-Drug Treatments; Patient, the Psychiatry, and Psychology;
Psychiatry and Space; Psychopharmacology; Public Policy; Social History; and Sociology. Key Features This two-volume AZ work, available in both print and electronic formats, includes close to 400 articles by renowned experts in their
respective fields. An Introduction, a thematic Reader’s Guide, a Glossary, and a Resource Guide to Key Books, Journals,
and Associations and their web sites enhance this invaluable reference. A chronology places the cultural sociology of
mental illness in historical context. 150 photos bring concepts to life. The range and scope of this Encyclopedia is
vivid testimony to the intellectual vitality of the field and will make a useful contribution to the next generation of
sociological research on the cultural sociology of mental illness.
Community Mental Health and Social Psychiatry Harvard Medical School 1962 This single source provides a manageable,
representative selection of rapidly accumulating literature. 1,158 items, primarily in U.S. literature from January
1953 to April 1961, complement the 984 items to May 1953 of Evaluation in Mental Health (USPHS Publications, 413). The
Guide's arrangement imposes a useful structure upon the entire field; the detailed subject index offers easy access to
all aspects of the materials. Part I lists 15 books for orientation in the field. Part II gives 715 items in five
subject-categories: theory; practice; research methods and findings; evaluations and reviews of practice and research;
and professional roles. Part III lists 317 items for related professions, and social problems. Part IV gives 61
bibliographical items to aid access to more extensive or specialized materials and 22 reference books on vital
statistics and census data. Part V lists 28 reference works on information and funding organizations, with their
addresses. The Guide's comprehensive Author-Title-Subject Index is of special value. Introductory discussions,
instructions on use, and a List of Journals are included.
The Mental Hygiene Movement Clifford Whittingham Beers 1917
Routledge Handbook of Global Mental Health Nursing Edilma Yearwood 2016-09-19 Awarded second place in the 2017 AJN Book
of the Year Awards in Psychiatric and Mental Health Nursing. "I welcome, at long last, a book on global mental health
targeted to nurses, the front-line health worker for billions of people around the world.? The roles that nurses can,
and should, play in mental health care are diverse and this book addresses both well-trod as well as emerging concerns
across the continuum of care from promotion to prevention to treatment. Importantly, at the heart of this diversity is
the foundation of compassion and care, the hallmark of the nursing profession." – Vikram Patel, Professor of
International Mental Health and Wellcome Trust Principal Research Fellow in Clinical Science, Centre for Global Mental
Health, London School of Hygiene and Tropical Medicine, UK Psychiatric disorders have consistently been identified as
serious and significant global burdens of disease, yet meeting the needs of people in mental distress has not often
been a priority in health care. This important reference work sets out the knowledge base for understanding the state
of mental health care globally, and translating that into effective practice. The Handbook provides a historical and
contemporary context of mental health care, identifies and discusses evidence-based standards of care and strategies
for mental health promotion and explores the need to deliver care from interdisciplinary and community-based models,
placing these imperatives within a human rights and empowerment framework. It is made up of four core sections which
look at: Key and emerging issues that affect global mental health practice and research, including the social context
of health; Evidence-based health promotion strategies for major areas of practice internationally; A range of country
studies, reflecting different problems and approaches to mental health and mental health care internationally; and What
constitutes empowering practice. The only comprehensive work looking at global perspectives on mental health nursing,
this is an invaluable reference for all students, academics and professionals involved in mental health research with
an interest in global or cross-cultural issues.
Global Mental Health Ethics Allen R. Dyer 2021-05-22 This volume addresses gaps in the existing literature of global
mental health by focusing on the ethical considerations that are implicit in discussions of health policy. In line with
trends in clinical education around the world today, this text is explicitly designed to draw out the principles and
values by which programs can be designed and policy decisions enacted. It presents an ethical lens for understanding
right and wrong in conditions of scarcity and crisis, and the common controversies that lead to conflict. Additionally,
a focus on the mental health response in “post-conflict” settings, provides guidance for real-world matters facing
clinicians and humanitarian workers today. Global Mental Health Ethics fills a crucial gap for students in psychiatry,
psychology, addictions, public health, geriatric medicine, social work, nursing, humanitarian response, and other
disciplines.
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Investing in Mental Health 2013
Stress and Mental Health of College Students M. V. Landow 2006 College students are subject to a massive input of
stresses which require successful and ever-changing coping strategies. These stresses include inside and outside
pressures by the world to succeed, financial worries, concerns about uncertain futures, social problems and
opportunities since college is often the meeting place for future mates, and homework and tests in multiple and complex
subjects requiring preparation and focus with often conflicting priorities. Unsuccessful coping often results in
anxiety, heavy drinking, depression and a host of other mental health problems. This new book presents new and
important research in this important field.
Global Mental Health and Neuroethics Dan J. Stein 2020-01-13 Global Mental Health and Neuroethics explores conceptual,
ethical and clinical issues that have emerged with the expansion of clinical neuroscience into middle- and low-income
countries. Conceptual issues covered include avoiding scientism and skepticism in global mental health, integrating
evidence-based and value-based global medicine, and developing a welfarist approach to the practice of global
psychiatry. Ethical issues addressed include those raised by developments in neurogenetics, cosmetic psychopharmacology
and deep brain stimulation. Perspectives drawing on global mental health and neuroethics are used to explore a number
of different clinical disorders and developmental stages, ranging from childhood through to old age. Synthesizes
existing work at the intersection of global mental health and neuroethics Presents the work of leading practitioners of
global mental health and neuroethics who address clinical issues Looks at clinical decision-making in settings with
non-Western values and customs Covers patient empowerment, human rights, cognitive enhancement, and more
Contemporary Issues in Mental Health Care in sub-Saharan Africa Olayinka Omigbodun 2017-12-29 Seventy percent of the
global burden of mental disorders is located in low and middle income countries (LMIC),including sub-Saharan Africa
(SSA). However, in Africa,only 0.62% of the national health budget is allocated to mental health compared to a global
median of 2.8% and 5% in Europe. The government is the source of funding in 62%of patients with severe mental disorder
in the World Health Organisation (WHO), Africa Region, the lowest of all the WHO regions, and lower compared to a
global median of 79%. This is compounded by poor resources, with mental health outpatient facilities in WHO Africa
Region being less that 10% of the global median. To address these problems, the WHO launched its Mental Health Action
Gap Programme (mhGAP) in 2008, to scale-up mental health services in low and middle income countries (LMIC). The book
is directed to all policy makers in sub-Saharan Africa to aid decision making about the urgent need for sustainable and
relevant mental health care strategies, and the important areas that need priority. The book should be helpful to local
and international researchers in formulating research questions relevant to the African continent and it will be of
interest to medical practitioners and students in the region as adjunct to standard text books.
Mental Health and Human Rights Michael Dudley 2012-06-21 Mental disorders are ubiquitous, profoundly disabling and
people suffering from them frequently endure the worst conditions of life. In recent decades both mental health and
human rights have emerged as areas of practice, inquiry, national policy-making and shared international concern.
Human-rights monitoring and reporting are core features of public administration in most countries, and human rights
law has burgeoned. Mental health also enjoys a new dignity in scholarship, international discussions and programs,
mass-media coverage and political debate. Today's experts insist that it impacts on every aspect of health and human
well-being, and so becomes essential to achieving human rights. It is remarkable however that the struggle for human
rights over the past two centuries largely bypassed the plight of those with mental disabilities. Mental health is
frequently absent from routine health and social policy-making and research, and from many global health initiatives,
for example, the Millenium Development Goals. Yet the impact of mental disorder is profound, not least when combined
with poverty, mass trauma and social disruption, as in many poorer countries. Stigma is widespread and mental disorders
frequently go unnoticed and untreated. Even in settings where mental health has attracted attention and services have
undergone reform, resources are typically scarce, inequitably distributed, and inefficiently deployed. Social inclusion
of those with psychosocial disabilities languishes as a distant ideal. In practice, therefore, the international
community still tends to prioritise human rights while largely ignoring mental health, which remains in the shadow of
physical-health programs. Yet not only do persons with mental disorders suffer deprivations of human rights but
violations of human rights are now recognized as a major cause of mental disorder - a pattern that indicates how
inextricably linked are the two domains. This volume offers the first attempt at a comprehensive survey of the key
aspects of this interrelationship. It examines the crucial relationships and histories of mental health and human
rights, and their interconnections with law, culture, ethnicity, class, economics, neuro-biology, and stigma. It
investigates the responsibilities of states in securing the rights of those with mental disabilities, the predicaments
of vulnerable groups, and the challenge of promoting and protecting mental health. In this wide-ranging analysis, many
themes recur - for example, the enormous mental health burdens caused by war and social conflicts; the need to include
mental-health interventions in humanitarian programs in a manner that does not undermine traditional healing and
recovery processes of indigenous peoples; and the imperative to reduce gender-based violence and inequities. It
particularly focuses on the first-person narratives of mental-health consumers, their families and carers, the
collective voices that invite a major shift in vision and praxis. The book will be valuable for mental-health and
helping professionals, lawyers, philosophers, human-rights workers and their organisations, the UN and other
international agencies, social scientists, representatives of government, teachers, religious professionals,
researchers, and policy-makers.
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